
 

2023 Broadway Construction -- Water Main Update 
Update #9, December 18, 2023 

Dear Aurora Downtown Property and Business Owners, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For technical questions, please contact Kurt Muth, Engineer Coordinator for the City of Aurora at 630-701-4125 

or MuthK@aurora.il.us.  Please visit our Website for updates. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Tina de Chaud, Email: Tina@auroradowntown.org 

 

There are only a few remaining tasks requiring completion for this phase 

of the project to be finished. 

The traffic control subcontractor needs to: 

• remove the temporary construction striping; 

• re-stripe the road to match the preconstruction conditions; 

• pull the traffic control barricades and signage. 

This work should only take a day or two and is tentatively scheduled to 

begin tomorrow, Tuesday December 19th pending agreeable weather 

and temperatures. 

➢ The next phase of the project will involve relocating electric and 

other necessary utilities outside of the sidewalk vaults that are to be 

later filled.  This will occur over the winter and spring of 2024 and 

will occur without disturbing the sidewalk surface so the public and 

traffic will not be impacted. 

 

➢ The final construction phase will be more extensive involving the 

installation of new storm sewer, removal and replacement of the 

Curb & Gutter and sidewalks, filling of the sidewalk vaults, 

installation of new streetlights and vegetation, and resurfacing of 

the roadway.  The timeline of this final phase will be provided after 

the permitting approval process with IDOT has been completed. 
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